
St Edwards Catholic First School Phonics progression 2023-2024 

 

EYFS Year 1 Year 2 

• Recognise all Phase 2 phonemes 

• Recognise at least 10 diagraphs 
(or trigraphs) taught in Phase 3 

• Segment and blend words 
containing Phase 3 diagraphs / 
trigraphs ie sheep, coin, hear 

• Write words containing Phase 3 
diagraphs / trigraphs ie sheep, 
coin, hear 

• Read simple phrases containing 
decodable and tricky words 
taught during the year 

• Write simple phrases containing 
decodable words 

• Recognise all Phase 3 diagraphs 
and trigraphs and read words 
containing these ie trigraphs ie 
sheep, coin, hear 

• Read words containing short 
vowels with adjacent consonants 

• Read words containing long vowel 
graphemes with adjacent 
consonants and ending with 
suffixes. 

• Recognise at least 40 Phase 5 
alternative diagraphs  

• Segment and blend words 
containing Phase 5 alternative 
diagraphs 

• Read and write 90% of tricky 
words taught throughout scheme. 

• Read and write sentences 
containing decodable and tricky 
words taught through the scheme 

• Pass the Phonics Screening Check 

• Recognise all Phase 3 and 5 
diagraphs. 

• Read and write words containing 
Phase 3 and 5 diagraphs including 
words with adjacent consonants 
and ending with suffixes.  

• Read and write sentences 
containing decodable and tricky 
words taught through the scheme 

 

 


